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Derogation – Harvest 2024 Standard 4.1 – Temporary Storage of Grain 

 

Due to the weather challenges leading to a late harvest, SQC has approved an 

extension to the period of temporary storage of grain to 30 November 2024. 

 

IMPORTANT - Next steps for SQC members: 

1. In accordance with Standard 4.1, members who still have grain in temporary 

storage (see description below) after the 31 October 2024, must contact the 

certification body, FIA, to request a derogation. 

SQC standard 4.1 (extracted from SQC Scheme standards October 2024) 

 

2. To request an extension for temporary storage please contact FIA on: 

• Telephone: 0131 609 0558               

• Email: info@foodassurance.co.uk 

 

3. The certification body will require details of grain still in temporary store (location of 

store, tonnage etc.) and the likely date that the grain will be moved. It may also be 

necessary for a spot check to be undertaken to validate compliance with the 

requirements of temporary stores to protect the integrity of the SQC Scheme. 

mailto:info@foodassurance.co.uk

